
TANGEDCO 

From 
Er.K.P.Mageswari.B.E., 
General Manager/HRD, 
144, Anna salai, Chennai-600 002. 
Email: dirtrg@tnebnet.org 

To 
 All the Superintending Engineers 
 

 

Lr.No.GM/HRD/DGM/SM/HD/F.BOAT/D.000931/16, Date.10.03.2016 
 

Sir, 
 Sub: HRD –  Special Camp  for  Apprenticeship  Contract Registration -  
                 Communicated by BOAT - Intimation for effective utilisation- Reg. 
 

 Ref: Director/BOAT letter dated.03.03.2016 received in this office on 09.3.16. 
******* 

 The Director/Board of Apprenticeship Training (Southern Region), Chennai 

cited under ref., (copy enclosed) has intimated that the Engineering graduates, 

Diploma holders in engineering who are engaged as Apprentices in TANGEDCO / 

TANTRANSCO for the current financial year (2015-16) are requested to submit the 

Apprenticeship Contracts to Board of Apprenticeship Training (Southern Region) 

before 20th March 2016 or to participate in the special camp for obtaining on the 

spot Contract Registration numbers.  

Hence, any pending Apprenticeship Contracts for the current financial year 

2015-16 may be submitted within the specified date or to participate in the special 

camp and obtain the Contract registration number, so as to claim the 50% stipend 

refund.  

The BOAT opportunity may be effectively utilized. 

 

                                                                               Sd/- 10.3.16 
                                                                                       General Manager  
                                                                           Human Resource Development 
 
 
Encl: As above 
 
Copy submitted to the Director/Generation, Chennai. 
Copy submitted to the Director/Distribution, Chennai. 
Copy submitted to all the Chief  Engineers. 
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